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14/01/2019 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
To enhance pupils learning Redwood class have the exciting opportunity to visit the Victoria and 
Albert Museum on the 14th February 2019. In addition to the normal museum we will also be 
visiting the special exhibition on Video Game design. 
 

We will use public transport (train & underground) from Feltham station to South Kensington via 
Richmond. 
 
Pupils need to bring a packed lunch, pupils receiving free school meals will be given a packed 
lunch from the canteen upon request. Pupils should wear full school uniform. 
 
 
Please complete the permission slip below and return to class by 17th January 2019 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 

Holger Marsen 
Redwood Class Teacher 

The Rise School 

 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

I give permission for my child to attend the trip to the Victoria and Albert museum on 14th February 

2019. I confirm that school is aware of medical conditions/medication that my child is taking. 

 

Child’s Name: ……………………………………         Class………………………………… 

 

Parent signature………………………………………   Date……………………..……..…..… 
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